
 

 

Campari Group Press Release 
Malware attack: update on IT systems recovery 

 

Milan, November 18th, 2020-Following the previous press releases on the malware attack, Campari Group informs that the 
ongoing recovery of IT systems is progressing according to plans. Particularly, the manufacturing and logistics activities as 
well as the processing of sales orders across main markets have been resumed and are regularly functioning. 

Having stabilized operations, Campari Group is focusing on a full restoration of all the remaining business applications and 
systems so as to restore all services to their previous status.  

Concomitantly, the investigation on the matter and all the activities aimed at the protection of the involved subjects, are 
ongoing, with the support of legal and cyber-security experts and in full cooperation with relevant authorities.  

Campari Group remains committed to maintain a regular and transparent dialogue with its stakeholders on this matter. 
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